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Recommendations 

 

Recommendation 1: The Committee recommends that the Australian Government 

consult with the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security of the 47th 

Parliament on terms of reference with a view to referring to the Committee an inquiry 

into extremist movements and radicalisation in Australia. 

Response:  

The Government agrees with this recommendation and will refer this matter for inquiry with 

updated terms of reference to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security 

of the 47th Parliament.  




